
Great Eagle Ladies’ Golf Club 
General Business Meeting 

Feb. 4, 2020 
 
President, Teri Patterson, opened the meeting at 2:20 pm at the Chuckwagon with 35 members present. She 
thanked Shan and Anita for working the Club Fair. Jason had donated 4 rounds of golf to be raffled off. This 
brought in $100.00. She also thanked Betty and Karen for running the President’s Cup. Betty, then congratulated 
Gloria for winning this event. She informed us there will be 4 flights and will probably pay out 4 places in each 
flight. She needs to contact Marie when she is feeling better. We were informed that Marie came through her 
surgery very well.  
 
Minutes stood as sent.  
 
 
Gloria reported that in the upcoming election Betty Morris is running for president, Shirley Munich is running for 
secretary and for 2nd vice, Carol Rowe. 
 
 
Renee spoke on handicaps. Members are posting well. A cheat sheet has been sent out; should print out and save. 
If you post hole by hole, the program will adjust your holes if needed. For handicaps, executives have decided a 
handicap of 43 will be the maximum for competitions.  
 
Betty spoke on Match Play. 16 teams would be nice as there wouldn’t be any byes. If through the competition, 
one partner cannot play, the other partner would be on her own. 

 
Shirley spoke on the horse race to be tentatively held on Thursday, Feb.27 at 3PM with a $5.00 fee for 
prizes and no green fee. There is enough interest shown, for the sheet to be put back on board for 
others to sign up.  
 
Donna spoke on the CanAm which is to be held on Tues. March 3 with a shotgun start at 8:30 AM. Be 
there at 8 for singing of national anthems. The sign up is in the breezeway. A person doesn’t need to be 
a member to golf. Donations are welcome for door prizes. Luncheon will be a choice of: chicken wrap 
with fries, chef salad, or hamburger with fries. Cost $12.00.  
 
Jean spoke on our March 19 getaway to the golf course at Luke Airforce Base. It will be shotgun start 
and the cost is to be determined.  
 
Gloria mentioned Guys and Gals on Feb. 17. Please sign up.  
 
Winners of 50/50 were Bonnie Eagleton and Donna Murray. $39.00 to the club.  
 
Mary announced the 4 group winners of the game of the day.  
 
Meeting adjourned.  
 


